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ACSSO congratulates new Minister 
 
 
The Australian Council of State School Organisations (ACSSO) congratulates Alan Tudge, on his 
appointment on Friday to the role of Minister for Education and Youth as a result of the 
Federal Cabinet reshuffle. The Prime Minister stated that coming into this role, the Minister has a 
clear brief of improving education outcomes and, in particular, helping younger Australians navigate 
challenges in a rapidly changing world. 
 
 
“Following the challenges that 2020 has brought, we look forward to what plans the new 
Minister has to support schools.  This year has been a trial for families – our National Survey 
clearly identified huge inequities in access and opportunity – innovative, flexible and adaptive 
classrooms are required, and governments need to respond.” Said Sharron Healy, President, 
ACSSO 
 
 
We have much to learn from this year and we look, in anticipation, to Minister Tudge for the 
action required to ensure that the events of 2020 have minimal impact on students 
 
We take this opportunity to thank Minister Tehan and wish him well in his new portfolio 
 
 
 
 
MediaFor further comment 
Sharron Healy – President 0419986547 
Dianne Giblin AM = CEO 0419470604 
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